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Townsend, Erle

From: Thomas Mikulka <mikulka.tom@icloud.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 4, 2024 6:13 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Strong clean car standards

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

I am strongly ion favor of your efforts to create clean car standards.  The largest source of 

carbon emissions in Maine is transportation. If we are to meet the aggressive decarbonization 

goals  that Maine has adopted, cleaner transportation must lead the way. 


